
Moments of the Month - March & April

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.
Don’t forget to click all the way to the final slide where you’ll also find the 
names in our achievement book and the house point results from this week
Have a lovely weekend!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



Reception

In maths, we have been working hard on building numbers 
using tens frames and Nuicon. We made 10 in lots of different 

ways.

We’ve been enjoying the warmer, sunnier days (in between the rain!) and 
getting outside as much as we can.

During Science Week, we took part in a crater 
experiment, predicted what we thought would happen, 

and then tested our predictions. 

The big 
rock will 
make a 
big crater.

It might 
be bigger 
if you 
throw it..



Year 1

Our lovely 
chicks!

Brilliant maths learning.

Exploring what is 
important to us. Creating art with nature.



     Year 2

Passover 
with Rabbi 

Nick

Science
Week 

Visit to St Albans
Cathedral

Significant
Women 

workshop

Friendship
Recipe 



Our gymnastics and maths challenge teams 
going for glory!

Year 3

A Stone Age and Iron Age Experience at our day out to the Chiltern Open Air Museum!

Planning Iron Age myths by role-playing 
our own version of ‘Conor the Brave’!



Year 4
Lacrosse !

We spent a day 
learning to play a new 

game with special 
equipment…

Space week
We went into a planetarium in the hall and 

learned about the solar system, and we wrote 
about astronauts’ lives and the problems living 
in space.  Here we are finding out about comets

How am I 
supposed to 

catch the ball 
in the net?!

How do you land a 
rocket on a comet 

moving at 
35000mph?



ANMa Back stage and rehearsals 
at the Year 5 Puppet 
Performance.

Opening 
minds at the 
Science 
Museum



PGL 
At the end of March, Year 6 took a wonderful trip to the coast in Dorset for an 

adventure packed week. 

Y E A R    6


